
The health and safety of our employees, customers, suppliers, and business partners are 
our top priority. Contra Costa Electric is closely monitoring developments with respect to 
COVID-19, and we wanted to share with you some important information about the steps 
we’re taking. 

For the “Shelter in Place” order, we have enacted a work-from-home policy for office staff 
and equipped other personnel with the tools they need to work virtually.

Our field policies include practicing social distancing practices and proactively cleaning, 
sanitizing, and disinfecting products for our field work spaces.

In short, we are committed to serving our customers in every way possible while ensuring 
the health and safety of our crews.
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